
There are two reasons that have inspired me to pursue this opportunity:
* Our neighborhoods are grappling with complex issues that are affecting livability. Those issues range from homelessness to public safety. I believe we have a responsibility to engage these issues -- at the grassroots level -- as well as with the city. We should not be asked to apologize for where we live or who are, rather, the city should work with us. The coalition should be that representative voice. Let's commit to refocus -- to invest in issues and not personalities -- to do the work that is the purpose of the coalition.
* Secondly, there is no place in either the charter nor the by-laws that allow for any form of unilateral action. I believe the coalition should be representative -- representative of the needs of the neighborhoods and that action taken by the board should have been vetted by the separate neighborhood associations...there should NEVER be a surprise of a topic, or a resolution, or a vote.  Nor should the president consider, much less be allowed, to act unilaterally.
Transparency. Engagement. Action.
In a word, that's what I would bring to the coalition.
Many thanks for the opportunity to share.
Warmest regards,
Rick Kneuven

